
SHERRY FITZGERALD GUIDE TO SAFE VIEWINGS

If you or anyone accompanying you has tested positive for COVID 19, is displaying COVID 19 symptoms or is self-isolating  
we would respectfully ask you to delay your viewing appointment for a later date.

AT SHERRY FITZGERALD WE WANT TO PROTECT OUR CLIENTS, OUR VIEWERS AND OUR STAFF.
WE’VE TAKEN STEPS TO MAKE SURE YOU’RE SAFE SO LET’S PROTECT EACH OTHER.

T H A N K  Y O U


